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Dear friends, 
 
 It is my pleasure to forward to you the message from the Vatican for Guru Nanak Jayanti 2012. It has 
been sent by Cardinal Jean Louis Tauran, President of the Pontifical Council for Interreligious Dialogue 
and is addressed to the Sikh community throughout the world. 
 
 In his message the Cardinal speaks about the relationship between sound moral values and peace in the 
world. Integrity in our personal relationships is a vital building block for world peace. I am sure this 
message will resonate with the Sikh community and I commend it to you.  
 
Aware as I am of the excellent relations between Catholics and Sikhs that have matured in various parts 
of the UK , I am also pleased to add the very good wishes of the Catholic community in England and 
Wales. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
+Kevin McDonald, Bishop responsible for interreligious dialogue 
                                                    
 
 
 


